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 Welcome to Whitehall Nursery and Infant School newsletter!!     

We are on the count down to the last day of the school year and have lots of fun 

activities booked for the end of term. I am sure you agree that our children,  teaching 

and support staff have worked super hard during this academic year and everyone   

deserves a well earned summer break. Whatever your plans,  we here Whitehall Infant 

and Nursery School wish you and your families a happy and rested summer break.  

 

The information listed below is a reminder and is on our new school website, why 

don’t you have a look and tell us what you think? We have a translate tab which offers parents and car-

ers the opportunity to access the website using their preferred home language.  

Mr Palmer has been very busy and I’m sure you will be impressed !!  

 

Take care and see you in September!!  

Mrs Ware: Parent Support Advisor 

New School Timings from September 2022 

The school day will start at 8.30am and finish at 3.30 pm for  Reception, Year 1 and year 2. Monday to 

Thursday and on Fridays school will finish at 1pm for all year groups. After school club on Friday is     

available for parents who are working or parents in further education. Please ask Mrs Ware for further 

information.   

School drop off and pick up will be as follows:  Nursery Children will 

use the Nursery Gate for both pick up and drop off. Morning Nursery 

will be 8.30-11.30 and  afternoon session 12.30-3.30 Monday to   

Friday. 

Years 1 and 2 children will be dropped off and picked up from the 

main playground, through the green gates. Reception children will be dropped off through the reception 

garden but picked up from the main playground as we do now.  

School Library Weekdays 8.30-9am  

You can change you school library book any day of the week 

between 8.30-9am. Just go to  the main school library and 

fill out the record sheet for your child, filling out the title of 

the book you are borrowing  and date .  



The school website is updated regularly by the Senior Leadership Team (SLT) and class teachers. 
www.whitehall-i.walsall.sch.uk 

Here you will find the most up to date school calendar, including school holidays and teacher training dates.  
 

Safeguarding Reminder!!!  
NO MOBILE PHONES ARE ALLOWED IN SCHOOL— MEANING NO PHOTOGRAPHS OF CHILDREN WILL BE PERMITTED   
 
Tuesday 19 July Year 2 GARDEN PARTY 4.15-5.30pm 
Children will need to be picked up from school as normal and return to school at 4.15pm in their party clothes.  

Wednesday 20 July Year 2 GRADUATION Parents/carers only for their child. (Phones are allowed as 
children can be photographed on their own with Mr Kilkenny) 
Class 1 9.30am                 Class 2 10am               Class 3 10.30am 
Thursday 21 July 1001 Arabian Nights Year 2 performance 10am  
Parents /carers of year 2 invited to school to watch the performance. 
Thursday 21 July PIRATE DAY (nursery am and pm) 
Dress up as pirates and bring £1 For the Royal National Lifeboat Intuition  
Friday 22 July PIRATE DAY (RECEPTION Yr 1 & 2) 
Dress up as pirates and bring £1 For the Royal National Lifeboat Intuition  
Friday 22 July School closes at 1.00 Summer holidays !!!!  
Please note there will be no after school club on this day or afternoon nursery.  
Monday 5 and Tuesday 6 September SCHOOL CLOSED  
Teacher Training days 
 
Wednesday 7 September SCHOOL OPEN  
Yr 1 and Yr 2 Children return to school 

 

 
Dress up as a pirate - bring in £1 or £2 

and let's raise money for the Royal 

National Lifeboat Institution (RNLI) 

and have some swashbuckling fun!  

 

Pirate day Friday 22.7.22 Last day of School !!!  

Polite reminder for lost property 

The school lost property is situated on shelves at the bottom of the stairs leading to 
the school office. If you have lost any item of clothing please can parents /carers 
look to see if their child’s item has been left there before the last day of term. 
 
As we go into a new school year can I politely remind you to label ALL items of 
clothing and footwear with your child name and class if possible. It makes looking 
for clothing/shoes so much easier for children and staff when we are helping to 
look for them in school.   
 
These name labels are widely available in high street shops and on the internet.  


